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Subject    : SAC sessions of the Sub-Committees (SCSI/SCESS/SCMEE/SCSA)       

                   Malaga, Spain, 30 November - 3 December 2009 

 

 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that the Scientific Advisory Committee of the 

General Fisheries Commission for the Mediterranean (SAC/GFCM) will hold its four 

sessions of the Sub-Committees (SCSI/SCESS/SCMEE/SCSA) in Malaga, Spain, from 

30 November to 3 December 2009. 

 

 I would greatly appreciate it if you could forward this information to scientists 

who may be interested in participating.  

 

 Should you be interested in participating, you are kindly requested to submit a 

completed registration form to the GFCM Secretariat as soon as possible. Please also note 

that working documents and practical information for the meeting are available on the 

GFCM Website (www.gfcm.org)
1
.  

 

 Please also note that costs related to the attendance remain the participant’s 

prerogative.  

 

 Please accept the assurance of my high consideration. 

 

 

Abdellah Srour 

 
Executive Secretary a.i, 

General Fisheries Commission for the Mediterranean 

                                                 
1
 The participants are kindly requested to bring their own documents to the meetings. 
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